
West Lindsey District Council 

Neighbourhood Planning Notice 
The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 

Notice is hereby given that West Lindsey District Council has received, under Regulation 5 

of the above Regulations, an area application from Hackthorn and Cold Hanworth Parish 

Council to designate its parish as the Hackthorn and Cold Hanworth Neighbourhood Plan 

Area for the purposes of producing a neighbourhood development plan. 

The publication/consultation period is from Friday 2 August 2019 to Friday 13 

September 2019. 

During this consultation period, the area application and proposed neighbourhood 

area can be viewed: 

 On the West Lindsey District Council Website – www.west-

lindsey.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplans

 At the West Lindsey District Council Offices, Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard,

Gainsborough, DN21 2NA

If you wish to make representations or comment you can do so in writing by:- 

Email: neighbourhoodplans@west-lindsey.gov.uk  

Post: Neighbourhood Planning Team, West Lindsey District Council, Guildhall, Marshall’s 

Yard, Gainsborough, DN21 2NA 

These should be received by no later than Friday 13 September 2019 

Following the publication/consultation period, West Lindsey District Council will consider any 

comments received and will then make a decision on the application to designate the 

Hackthorn and Cold Hanworth Neighbourhood Plan Area. 

Mark Sturgess 

Chief Operating Officer 

Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard 

Gainsborough 

DN21 2NA      
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